

3 November 2017

**Tracy Watt** 

request-428503-4d753872@whatdotheyknow.com

Dear Ms Watt

## REQUEST FOR FOI INTERNAL REVIEW- REMOVAL OF GLASGOW CLYDE COLLEGE BOARD CORRESPONDENCE

I am writing in response to your request for an internal review under the Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 2001, of the College response to your Freedom of Information request on Removal of Glasgow Clyde College Board Correspondence.

The College has received an unprecedented number of Freedom of Information Requests and follow up Internal Review Requests within recent weeks which are having to be considered by a small number of staff and unfortunately I have not been able to fully consider your request for an internal review by this date.

I will undertake the internal review and reply to you as soon as I can once I have had a chance to fully consider it.

Yours sincerely

**Janet Thomson** 

Vice Principal, Resources and College Development

Glasgow Clyde College Tel: 0141 272 3205

Email: ithomson@glasgowclyde.ac.uk

Jon Vincent - Principal and Chief Executive









